
                   

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
    

          

 
 
Dear CVHS Lacrosse Parents, Guardians & Players,  

Welcome to the 2025 Capo High School Boy’s Lacrosse Program!  

We’re excited to kick off this year’s season and are looking forward to welcoming back our 
returning players and families, as well as new members to the team!  CVHS Boy’s 
Lacrosse program begins this new season under the vision and guidance of new head 
coach, Adam Ciampa.   Our program continues to grow thanks to the effort and support of 
the coaching team, Lacrosse Booster Board, players and parents.    

The CVHS lacrosse program is entirely self-funded and heavily reliant upon fundraising 
and volunteer support.  Monies raised directly support the coaching, equipment and 
uniform needs for the team in the 2025 season.  Details are shared in the Parent/Player 
Handbook and will continue to be shared as we move forward into the season.    

Lacrosse continues to be one of the fastest growing high school sports in California, and 
we’re excited to welcome you to the 2025 season for the Capo Valley High School Boys 
Lacrosse! 

Go Cougars! 

 

Sincerely, 

CVHS Boy’s Lacrosse Booster Club Board  

 
CVHS Lacrosse Booster Club is a non-profit organization, and ALL donations are tax-deductible.  Our Tax ID is: 27-1717441. 

 



 
2025 Player Interest Form 

 

Player Information (Please Print) 
 

Parent Information (Please Print) 

Cell Phone:  

Email:  

Player Name:  

Phone:  

Email:  

Parent Name #1:  

Parent Name #2:  

Email:  

Phone:  

HELP!  Volunteers Needed (no experience necessary) 
Game Stats: _____     Game Day Volunteer: _____       Open Board Positions: ______ 

Uniform Information (Exact size & Number are not guaranteed)  

Uniform Size:       Number (choose 3):   

Uniform Size:        Preferred Number* (choose 3):   

*Returning players will get first choice on jersey numbers 
 
 
Please Note:  The constitution of the States of California requires that we provide a public education to you free of charge.  Your right to a free education is for all 
school/educational activities, whether curricular or extracurricular and whether you get a grade in the class. Subject to certain exceptions, you’re right to a free public 
education means that we cannot require you or your family to purchase materials, supplies, equipment or uniforms for any school activity, nor can we require you or your 
family to pay security deposits for access, participation, materials or equipment. 


